Dear Teacher/Administrator:

We are humbled and encouraged by your consideration of engaging your students
in raising funds to help us build a home and an education for the orphans of Malawi.
Your participation will brings hope and a future for children with none!

REGISTRATION:

When you register your classroom, the fun begins.

e You'll receive an email invitation with links to join us and other classrooms like yours on
special Facebook and web pages covering classroom efforts from all over.
This is a great way to learn what other classrooms are doing and chart program successes!

There, you can also follow our progress journey, and you can share your individual classroom’s
progress with your own status report posts, photos and videos.

We'll celebrate along with you with photos and videos of our progress on the ground, so you and your
students can “meet” our team and even some of the kids.

To register your classroom and begin your journey scan the QR code or go to: https://bit.ly/MSW4orphans

PROGRESS NOTIFICATIONS & EVENTS:

e EMAIL UPDATES: You can opt in to receive occasional email updates, along with some educational
Malawi facts, to share information on the region and news about our progress with your class.

e ZOOM UPDATES; Invitations to join us via Zoom to hear from our team in Malawi.

COLLECTING AND SUBMITTING FUNDS: GUIDELINES
e There is a poly bag for each student to take home and bring back with spare change in this package.
We know not all are able; not every student should be expected to participate. However, no gift is too
small. Even a single penny counts! The beauty of giving is in the desire of our hearts to help. If you
have students who are unable, we recommend giving them tasks to help the effort in other ways.
e For more poly bags or other materials, contact us at friends@hopeforalife.org.

Collections:
e Method of Payment: Money Order or Check.
(this saves online transaction fees so that every penny goes to help the kids)
e How to Submit Funds: Make checks or money orders made payable to: Hope For a Life
(Please do not send cash through the mail)
e Mail to: Hope For A Life, Att: Timothy Green Sr.
1375 Doolittle Lane #106, Dunedin, FL 34698

Thank you for including your students in the MySchoolWorx 4 Orphans
| Classroom Participation program!
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